Subject: Objection to application number: Application number: 2022/3819/P

To whom it may concern

As a resident of the street | strongly object to the application for the following reasons:

Proximity. Our rooms are backing 39-40 Eagle street so in direct proximity and affected by any any changes and will
have a detrimental impact on our privacy and lives.

Noise. Disturbance to all would compromise our right to exercise the right as residents to use our property. | work
form home and also have a little child so we go to bed early. We already live in a very noisy surrounding, that is why
half of the road was closed already to reduce noise pollution, so additional changes to increase noise would not
make any sense and contradict the previous plans to reduce noise pollution. The installation of any
machinery/acoustic system would have a direct impact on noise pollution in already very loud and busy
road and area.

Change to light and building structure. Change to the building structure, that was not in the original build. This may
run the risk of damaging our wall to wall next do block. Also this will affect the light as we live on 1st floor and light is
already limited to the surrounding.

This application is extremely detrimental to the privacy and standards of life of Beaconsfield residents who
live there full time and have the right to enjoy their residence., privacy, rest so this application must be
refused.

Kind regards,

Elena



